
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The children have enjoyed starting to learn the sounds this week. 
 
We are sending home a phonics book to be completed each week.  The instructions are inside 
the front cover.   
 
Please could these be returned by the following Wednesday. 
 
Many thanks 
The EYFS Team 
 


